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With the Defence White Paper (DWP) drawn up, we now have a roadmap to 
guide the Malaysian Armed Forces (MAF) for the next ten years. This blueprint 
is a significant leap for MAF, who will be using it to defend the country’s 
sovereignty and security. One of the main highlights in the DWP is cybercrime, 
which is a challenging threat to handle as it is ever evolving. 

Cybercrime is something that we all have to deal with on a daily basis as it 
ranges from espionage to scams, identity and intellectual property theft and 
even terrorism and cyber-criminal acts. We find ourselves constantly 
researching new ways to tackle these threats as it unfolds. We have a long way 
to go before we can find effective ways to not only tackle these threats but also 
to stay ahead.  

MAF is pleased to be participating in the upcoming DSA & NATSEC (National 
Security) Asia 2022. Since its inception, DSA is not only instrumental in 
highlighting the latest technologies related to global defence and security but is 
also an ideal platform to form partnerships among local and foreign armed 
forces as well as with other local agencies. These efforts will certainly go a long 
way in creating a more effective synergy in regional defence, for the improved 
security and safety of its people. 

As the MAF continues to build ties with our allies and friends from across the 
globe, we look forward to once again being part of DSA & NATSEC Asia 2022, 
which compliments the engagement strategy of the MAF in enhancing 
cooperation and collaboration with our friends from around the world. I am 
looking forward to the meeting with delegation from all over during DSA & 
NATSEC Asia 2022. 

Thank you. 


